

2018-09-12 Meeting notes

Date

12 Sep 2018

Attendees

- [Jenn Colt](#)
- [user-0b855](#)
- [Chloe McLaren](#)
- [user-861bc](#)

Goals

- Agree on programming plans
- Set up meeting schedule

Discussion items

| Time | Item | Who | Notes |
|------|---------------------------|-----|--|
| | Upcoming talk | | <ul style="list-style-type: none">• Jason's bibframe talk |
| 5min | Update from chairs | | <ul style="list-style-type: none">• Move toward tech talks with follow up working session instead of weekly code club• Have a couple of non-tech talks as well |
| 5min | Update on MAP plans | | <ul style="list-style-type: none">• MAP info will get published by metadata services once a home is ready for it• MS will clarify MAP requirements• MS will also be working on crosswalks• Wait for more information from the library's larger ecosystem discussions |
| | Programming for this year | | <ul style="list-style-type: none">• TXT group is a good resource for people wanting to work on scripting skills, they are very welcoming• Fall programming will be Jason's talk, a workshop, and a follow up lab• Will do a brainstorming session for future/spring programming. Open up the October steering group meeting to anyone who wants to give input! |

Action items

- ✓ Chloe McLaren will work on scheduling a workshop with Dianne for 2nd week of Nov-ish
- ✓ user-0b855 will work on planning the follow up lab one right after and one ~ January-ish
- ✓ user-861bc will look at how other institutions are doing continuing ed and internal skill building
- ✓ Jenn Colt will put Oct/Nov meetings on the calendar and do brainstorming invite